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Comments: It is unreasonable for federal agencies to create new guidance policies prohibiting Wilderness

climbing anchors across the country when they have allowed, managed, and authorized fixed anchors for

decades. Creating new prohibitions will cause safety issues and further restrict wilderness enjoyment to an ever

smaller group of people. 


